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February 19,2010

Environmental Quality Board
P.O. Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

RE: 25 PA. CODE CH. 95
Wastewater Treatment Requirements

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to voice my concerns in regard to the Ch 95 TDS proposed rulemaking.
It is my opinion that DEP has not proven the need for such drastic action. I don't
believe the DEP has weighed the economic fallout from the proposed legislation.
This regulation could possibly put an end to many industries in Pennsylvania. Many
people would be adversely affected by the loss of these industries. Did DEP perform
an economic impact analysis of this proposal? If so have the results been made
public?

Knee jerk reactions always get you into trouble by creating new and unforeseen
issues. In my opinion DEP is making a knee jerk reaction that is not supported by
the facts. Data has been collected for years by a variety of sources yet DEP has
ignored that data. DEP needs to withdraw this regulation and take the time to
analyze the data from these various sources.

I understand you may have received many letters in support of this proposed
legislation but you need to examine the facts and not the emotions behind those

Sincerely,

Raymond L. Haupt Jr.
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Enclosed please find a scanned copy of my signed opposition letter. Sorry for any inconvenience this caused.

Ray Haupt
814-243-9183

Please find attached my letter in opposition to the proposed rulemaking.

Ray Hanpt
814-243-9183


